February 20, 1925

Judge N. B, Brooks
Ggldendale, Vash,

Dear Mr. Brooks:

Your letter of recent date offering congratula-
tions to us for the eervice rendered in connec-
tion with the Toppenish-Goldendale road was
received.

Ve owe to you a great debt because without your

assistance in the past this road would not be on
the State highway program today. Therefore, we

want to thank you as a c¢lub for your assistance

at all times. !

Our friends in Yakima are adritting that, with

all the handicaps we have had, it is one of the
biggest thinss that has beer accompliehed in many
years. Someday we hope they will feel disposed

to reach outeide of their own little circi® and
become a part of the big program of this wonderful
Sta.teo {

fe certainly thank Coldendale and its loyal workers.

Yours truly,

Chairman, ROAD COVVITTER
TOPPENISH COMNERRCIAL CLUE




